
 

 

 
 
 

VB #8 – April 17, 2024 
 

 
Dear WIC Vendors: 
 
Please be advised of an urgent eWIC system maintenance that will result in system outages. The 
maintenance will take place today, Wednesday, April 17, at 1:00 p.m. The maintenance is expected to last 
approximately 20 minutes. WIC transactions will be impacted during this time.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 
 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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